

TERM 1 I THE WAY
NEWSLETTER I FRIDAY 18
FEBRUARY 2022



## EARLY CAREER EDUCATOR AWARD

## Early Career Educator Award - PDHPE Teacher Hannah-Rose Stewart

Last Friday the 11th of February Hannah-Rose Stewart attended an awards ceremony held by The Teachers' Guild of New South Wales as she was selected as a finalist for the Early Career Educator Award.

This award aimed to honour early career teachers who have made a wonderful contribution to their school in advancing the education profession. Hannah-Rose Stewart has been a blessing to the College and the PDHPE faculty. She sets herself high expectations and has already demonstrated the best pedagogical teaching methods at such an early stage in her career.

Many of our students have been blessed by the individual supportive relationships she shares with every student she teachers and how she works hard to ensure every student is cared for and encouraged to achieve their best.

Hannah is a more than worthy recipient of this recognition and is congratulated for all she does at the College and in her development as a teacher.



**Mr Kent Weir**PDHPE Coordinator